
From: Mike Murray
To: pfield@cbuilding.org
Subject: revised permit language
Date: 09/02/2008 06:14 PM

Per this afternoon's discussion, here is how I would revise the following section:

Option 2a:  ORV and Driver Permit System with Fee
An ORV Special Use Permit (SUP) would be required for all off-road vehicle
operators and vehicles  using the beach. regardless of time of day or time of year or
location of use.  In this option, the vehicle itself and any driver is identified  are both
identifiable as being “permitted.”  The vehicle would require some kind of sticker
and the driver would also be required to carry some kind of permit (e.g., a hang-tag)
that could be carried by the driver and displayed in whatever ORV s/he happens to be
operating.
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